
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, TULSA DISTRICT 

2488 EAST 81st STREET 
TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74137-4290 

July 30th, 2024 
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

EXTENSION OF THE COMMENT PERIOD FOR CANTON, KAW, AND SKIATOOK LAKES 
MASTER PLAN REVISION  

 
The Tulsa District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), is revising the Canton, Kaw, 

and Skiatook Lake Master Plans.  Due to a server error the information posted on our website 
about the Master Plan update for each of these lakes was temporarily unavailable.  The issue 
began on July 23rd and was resolved before close of business on July 24th.  We want to ensure 
that all members of the public can access the Master Plan update materials.  To ensure this we 
will be extending the public comment period for all three lakes until 5:00 P.M. on August 30th. 

During this time, the public can send comments, suggestions, and concerns.  Public 
participation is critical to the successful revision of the Master Plans.  Information provided at 
the open houses for each of the lakes, including the existing Master Plans, can be viewed on 
the Tulsa District website at the following link. 

https://www.swt.usace.army.mil/Missions/Recreation/Master-Plans/ 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Perry 
Acting Chief, Natural Resources and 
Recreation Branch 
Operations Division  
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Tulsa District 
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